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INVITATION TO BID 
#09-18 

Surplus Property – Keystone Property,  
Hillsborough County, Florida 

 
 
February 7, 2018 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed bids will be received by the City of Clearwater (City) until 10:00 
A.M., Local Time, April 5, 2018, for the purchase of surplus property in Keystone, Hillsborough County, 
Florida – approximately 425 acres of land formerly used by the City of Clearwater for the disposal of treated 
sludge and dredged materials.  
 
Brief Description: On December 21, 2017, the Clearwater City Council declared surplus, for the 
purpose of sale through Invitation to Bid #09-18, certain real property in Keystone, Florida. The 
property is legally described in Exhibit A.      
 
Bids must be in accordance with the provisions, specifications and instructions set forth herein and will be 
received by Purchasing until the above noted time, when they will be publicly acknowledged and accepted. 

Bid packets, any attachments and addenda are available for download at:      
 http://www.myclearwater.com/bid 
Please read the entire solicitation package and submit the bid in accordance with the instructions.  This 
document (less this invitation and the instructions) and any required response documents, attachments, 
and submissions will constitute the bid. 

 
General, Process or Technical Questions concerning this solicitation should be 
directed, IN WRITING, to the following Sr. Procurement Analyst: 
 
Lori Vogel, CPPB 
Sr. Procurement Analyst 
Lori.Vogel@myclearwater.com 

  
 
This Invitation to Bid is issued by: 
Alyce Benge, CPPO, C.P.M. 
Purchasing Manager 
Alyce.Benge@myclearwater.com 
  
  
  

http://www.myclearwater.com/bid
mailto:Lori.Vogel@myclearwater.com
mailto:Alyce.Benge@myclearwater.com

